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I would like to see more community monitoring systems outside of the 10 selected communities. |
live downwind from Vallejo, one of the selected communities. It would be helpful to have monitors
in my community. Benicia, to see how pollution levels change when programs are implemented. |
would think this would hold true throughout the state.

| would like to see a massive public education program before the steering committees are formed.
We need more than community workshops that have somewhat sparse attendance. There should
be community education campaigns that include sources of pollution, monitoring, and health
impacts and AB 617. It should be in high schools, hospitals, senior centers, at farmer’s markets and
any place else people congregate. Youtube videos could help spread the information.

The checklist for monitoring is pretty daunting. | would hope that there will be technical assistance
for the steering.

Kathy Kerridge
771 West | Street
Benicia, CA 94510
707-745-8049
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